
 

                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello! 
 

It was great to see our Mundy Road Students having such a fantastic time 
at the Survivor Fitness Challenge in April, and feedback has been 

positive from kids and teachers alike.  Congratulations to Div. 1: Burning 
Fluffernutters, Div. 2: Orangutans and Div. 3: Dmack for their 

winning scores.  Now the training to beat those records begins! 

 
Exciting things have also been happening in classrooms with new Smart 

boards, Whiteboards, Books and Art Supplies arriving thanks to the 
fundraising of our parent community.  Thank you for supporting our 

school! 
 

All parents and guardians are invited to our final PAC meeting of the year 
on Wednesday, May 16th, at 7:00 pm in the school library.  This is our 

AGM, and elections will be held to fill Executive positions for next year.  If 
you are interested in getting involved, or getting more information, please 

email me at kathy@talontech.ca.  New faces are always welcome. 
 

Kathy Anderson 
PAC Chair 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
A very special acknowledgement and HUGE thank you goes 
to Mundy Road Dorothy Sela, who went out of her way to 
make library books multiply! Dorothy applied for a Grant and 
due to her excellent persuasive skills and her belief in the 
value of books; she received the news that her Grant 
application was approved!  
Mundy Road Elementary recently received a cheque for $5000.00 
for library books.  
It was a very happy day for Mrs. Mills, our savvy book expert, who 
poured over catalogues, visited the best sources for books and 
spent all the money, to the penny! 
 Our science collection is up to date, our social studies books are 
current and there are many new fiction and non-fiction titles 
that are appealing to our students. Mrs. Sela’s dedication to 
growing our library collection is very, very appreciated 
by students and staff. 
 

 

 



 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Maillard Middle School Presents our 2nd Annual  
              Multicultural Show and Dinner  
Thursday May 10, 2012  
Come join us for a fun filled evening of entertainment where performers 
of different cultures work together in helping us raise funds for our 
sister school in Kenya.  
1300 Rochester Ave., Coquitlam  
A choice of 2 dinner seatings: 5:00 or 5:45. Show starts at 6:30pm.  
Tickets $10 or $30 for family of 4 (2 adults, 2 children)  
 
For tickets and more information please call 604-307-3715 or 604-931-3574 
      Our very own Mundy Parent/PAC Historian Sheela Anand will perform! 
                                           See poster attached 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

 BCCPAC: Past, Present & Future                     
Invitation 
 
In celebration of this milestone, BCCPAC is hosting a  
celebration on May 24, 2012 at 7:00pm at the 
 Executive Plaza Hotel in Coquitlam 

   

Please see attached information. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

   Mundy Road Elementary School Parent Advisory Council   
mission is to advocate for excellence in education, the safety and 
well being of our students, and for the effective and meaningful 
involvement of parents as partners. 

 

   

    Chair                                             School Planning Council  
   Kathy Anderson                                             Kelly Zimmer                                                                    
                                                                             Kathy Anderson 
                                                                             Dorothy Sela 

     Vice-Chair                                                                  Shannon Antunes 

      Dorothy Sela                                                                

                                                                                      Playground  Enhancement 
    Secretary                                           Suzanne Clements 

    Kim Driver                                                       Bryanne Duncan 
                                                                                                  Mary Babcock 

          
   Treasurer                                           Members At Large                                                            
    Teresa Battista                                               Dalene Schulz    
                                                                                         Elizabeth Hrynew 
                 

DPAC Representative                              Historian 

     Teri Towner                                                   Sheela Anand 
  
 

Fundraising Coordinator                  Volunteer Coordinator                        
    Nicole Schenato                                                Lori Lacroix                                                        
 
                                                                                               

Hot Lunch Coordinator                     Emergency Preparedness    

    Hilary Drexel                                                 Colleen Roberts   
                                                                                                       

Communication Coordinator            Social Coordinator 

 Jehnel Wong                                                   Michaela Kelly 

                                 



 

   Please RSVP on 
 
May 10th , there will be tickets for sale on the ff: dates May 15-20th 

                                  Thank you.   Jehnel Wong    jehnel@telus.net 



 

               Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much. 
                                                                                          —Helen Keller 

 

 
 

 
  
 

 

                                                                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Teresa Battista conveys her           

T hank Y ouT hank Y ouT hank Y ouT hank Y ou   

to volunteers who helped out.  
        Fruit /Veggie  program  

 

     Thrifty Smile Card 

 

 

 

Labels for Education TM   Program”  
• Earns free merchandise for Mundy 
• Save labels from selected products and send them to school 
• List of products can be found on www.mundyroad.ca under 

Notices & Documents/Misc. Forms & Notices 
          Questions? Teri Towner teritowner@gmail.com 
 

                                             Thanking everyone who attended the zumba classes.  
                        It was very well recv'd by all who attended!!!    

                        Nicole Schenato       

 

    

Bedding Plants and Hanging Baskets 

                     Sale this Year.   

 

Sales will go to support the purchase of 
math manipulatives and other school 

needs.  Thank you. 
  rnrc01@hotmail.com  Nicole Schenato  
   Dorothy Sela dsela@shaw.ca 



 
   

 
 
                                                 

                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

                               

Dogs are kept on a leash and owners 

must supervise their dogs closely. 
Thank you for the cooperation. 

       Please leave the front parking area for teachers only. 

 
We are respectfully requesting that parents remain outside in 

the undercover area until the dismissal bell and if you do need 
to come in after the bell you are very welcome to do so. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Mark your Calendar 
  
    Plant Sale (pick up)                            Thursday, May 10th   
   Spring dance ticket sign up                Thursday, May 10th  
   Hotlunch                                               Tuesday,   May 15th  
   Popcorn                                                 Tuesday,  May 29th  
 
  PAC AGM Meeting                      Wednesday, May 16th   7:00 pm 

     
 Annual Spring Dance                      Saturday June 2nd      7:00 pm 


